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                              TOWN OF BRIDGTON  

                 DEPUTY TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT  

                                    April 25, 2023 

Town Clerks Office 

Nomination papers were returned for the following offices: Select Board/ 

Assessor/Overseer of the Poor - Carrye L. Castleman-Ross; Daniel J. Harden; James W. 

Kidder and Paul A. Tworog (2 seats are open)  Planning Board Member – Angela L. Cook; 

Charles Kenneth Gibbs (1 Seat is open)  Planning Board Alternate – No Candidates (1 

seat is open) MSAD 61 Director; Richard T. Meek (2 seats are open) Water District Trustee; Barry N. 

Gilman (1 seat is open).    

General 

Night work will be conducted by Sargent Corporation, at various points across North High 

Street beginning at 6:00p.m. and ending at 6:00a.m. starting Wednesday, April 26, 2023.  

Night work is expected to be completed in approximately 2.5 weeks.  Traffic is expected 

to be limited to one lane and flaggers will be present for traffic control purposes.   

 

Second Saturday Artwalk begins May 13th with sidewalk artists, special exhibits and 

gallery openings.   

 

 

 

Bridgton Recreation  

 Town Hall Gym will be closed on May 22-24 (MSAD 61 Budget validation) May 25–June 2 

(Gym Floor Annual Maintenance) June 12–June 16 (Bridgton Town Meeting and Election) 

and June 19-August 25 (Bridgton Rec Summer Enrichment Program).  

The Town of Bridgton’s recreation is a vibrant and active department with activities for all 

ages.  Please refer to our website for a listing of all events and sign-up information.    

 
Community Development 

The CDAC is hosting Viewshed, the consulting team drafting Bridgton’s Open 

Space Plan, tomorrow morning, April 26th at 9AM.  This will be the team’s final 

presentation to the CDAC before bringing the plan to the Selectboard.  Anyone 

is welcome to join in person (in this room) or online by clicking the zoom link 

attached to the CDAC agenda on the town website.   
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The Revenue and Expenditure Report for the month of March 31, 2023, shows a benchmark of 

75% with revenues at 47.2% and expenditures at 73.9%.   

 

 

 

Bridgton Police Department 

  

BPD is currently hiring for immediate patrol openings, please call or stop in if 

interested. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please refer to our website www.bridgtonmaine.org for more information on events, etc. and to subscribe 

for alerts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Until next time.…be safe and be well 

                        Respectfully submitted,   

    Georgiann M. Fleck, Deputy Town Manager  


